
Interim Report Cards – Wednesday, October 24th 2018 (Online) 
  
Parents of Grade 8, 9, 10, 11 & 12 students, your child’s interim report card will be available to access 
online this Wednesday from 10am, via your child’s MyEducation BC account. The interim report card 
reports only on work habits with a teacher comment. Students will NOT have current grades 
reported. Please follow this link to access your report card 
online. https://www.myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do 
 
If you require any support to access the report card in MyEducation BC, please follow the instructions on 
the John Oliver website under parents top tab 
at:    http://go.vsb.bc.ca/schools/johnoliver/Pages/default.aspx 
Please note, most students have changed the password to the MyEducation student portal during one 
of their Homeroom classes. Please check with your child to confirm the password details, otherwise 
you may disable the account. Please ensure that both the parents and child share and know the 
password. Always go to preferences to set the primary email to your personal email account. 
  
If your account gets disabled, please contact the main office to get your password reset. 

 
Kind Regards, 
 
John Oliver Administration 
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